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31 October 2013 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

 The Association of Retired Senior I.P.S. Officers is going to organize 

a social cum musical evening on 10th November, 2013 (Sunday) from 5:30 

p.m. onwards at CISF Officers Mess at CGO Complex, Lodi Road, New 

Delhi.  Each member is requested to contribute Rs. 200/- for the high tea 

and payment to musicians.  All members and their spouses are requested 

to attend and enjoy the evening. 

 It will be appreciated if information is given in advance regarding your 

participation.  Payment can be made on the spot.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Sd/- 

(A.P. Bhatnagar) 
General Secretary 

Mobile: 9953130239 
 

 


